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Dr. Barry L. Jacobson & Dr. Hellen Weinberg

Dr. Barry L. Jacobson uses the latest
state-of-the-art technology to care for his
pediatric dentistry patients.

NEW YORK, NY, USA, January 22, 2014
/EINPresswire.com/ -- Dr. Barry L.
Jacobson, DMD, FAAPD,
(www.949pediatricdentistry.com) a leader
in pediatric dentistry and serving the
New York area, has announced that he
and his partner Dr. Helen Weinberg,
Orthodontist, have recently opened a
new office at 949 Park Avenue in
Manhattan, where he will continue to
offer exemplary pediatric dental care
services to young patients.


“I am incredibly excited about this new
office,” says Dr. Jacobson, “not only
because it will allow me to serve new
patients, but because it allows my staff
and I to offer the latest and best in
pediatric dental technologies to my
longtime patients as well.”


Dr. Jacobson has become known as New
York’s caring child dentist by offering a
positive, comfortable, and fun experience
for kids. For more than 17 years, Dr.
Jacobson has been at the forefront of
pediatric dentistry, as a leader in new
and innovative ways to treat young
people.


“I have always prided myself on offering the latest cutting-edge procedures and treatment options to
children,” Dr. Jacobson explains. “In 2000, I was the first pediatric dentist to standardize laser
dentistry for children and I am also known for performing the world’s first laser pediatric dental crown
procedure without anesthesia.”


According to Dr. Jacobson, his new office, featuring many new state-of-the-art technologies, will help
further his reputation as a leader in pediatric dental technologies.
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949 Pediatric Dentistry's Office

“Most recently, I have been leading the
charge for true comprehensive cosmetic
dental care for children,” says Dr.
Jacobson. “As a true advocate for kids, I
am devoted to ensuring that children get
the best dental care possible and I
believe that my new office, as well as the
treatments that I offer, will help me to
continue that mission.”


For 17 years, Dr. Barry L. Jacobson
DMD, FAAPD, has been a leader in
pediatric dental care. His practice,
located at 949 Park Avenue, New York,
NY, offers laser dentistry for children,
cosmetic dentistry for children,
preoperative dental care for children,
laser soft tissue procedures (no stitches
required), 3D CAD-CAM crown
fabrication, porcelain fillings, and
treatment of fearful children, with
behavior management experts on hand.
Call 212-997-6453 (212-99-SMILE) for
more information or visit Dr. Jacobson’s

website at www.949pediatricdentistry.
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